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IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION – voluntary recall ZEFAL bicycle bottles for 
children 

 

 

ZEFAL SA (“ZEFAL”) has identified that certain ZEFAL bicycle bottles for children do not always meet 
ZEFALl’s high quality and safety standards. Tests show that in rare cases the push-pull valve may 
detach too easily. 
 

There is a choking hazard in case the push-pull valve would detach while drinking. However, to date 
ZEFAL is not aware of any incidents or detaching valves. Nevertheless, since the affected bottles were 
specifically designed for children, out of an abundance of caution ZEFAL has decided to voluntarily 
undertake a recall of the affected bottles. 

The affected bottles have been sold between January 2017 and January 2022 in a variety of prints 
and colors. All affected models are branded “ZEFAL” on the bottom of the bottle and are clearly 
recognizable as children bottle, with a height of only 158mm and filling capacity of 350ml. 

 

Examples of the ZEFAL bottles (other prints and colors are possible) 

 

Picture of the bottom of the bottle (other colors are possible): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If the two numbers close to the arrow are : 17, 18, 19, 20 or 
21, your bottle is affected by this recall. 
For example : 
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If you are in the possession of this bottle, you should stop using it and contact ZEFAL to arrange a full 
refund. 
Please send only the cap of your bottle in a sealed envelope, together with your name, address, phone 
number, email address and banking details, to: 

 ZEFAL SA 
 ZI LES CAILLOUX 
 1, ROUTE D’OUVROUER 
 45150 JARGEAU 
 France 

 

Upon receipt, we will pay you the suggested retail price of €5 as soon as possible. 

We will only use your personal data for the purpose of this recall. We will delete your data as soon as 
legally possible. 

If you are not certain whether your bottle is affected, you can send ZEFAL a picture of the bottle, so 
they can confirm whether it is affected. 

 

For questions, further information and return instructions, please visit the ZEFAL website at 
www.zefal.com/en/cms/67/LittleZ_Recall 

 

 

 

Your ZEFAL dealer 

http://www.zefal.com/en/cms/67/LittleZ_Recall

